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New Arvada K-8 School celebrates with Dedication Ceremony 

Jeffco Public Schools’new Arvada K-8 school will be celebrating with an official dedication 

ceremony on Wednesday, Sept. 29, at 4:30 p.m.  The dedication, open to the public, will take 

place at 5751 Balsam Street in Arvada.  The newly formed school is nearly full with 

neighborhood students and has a choice-enrollment waiting list. 

The $2.5 million campus remodel included a new kitchen, a new elementary art classroom and 

kindergarten classrooms, new gym floor, and two new playgrounds. 

In order to prepare the school to expand to serving students in grades kindergarten through 8, 

several improvements to the building were made possible through funds from the 2004 bond and 

school board approved funds.  
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